
NOTICE 

 

This is to inform all the students of Sarada Ma Girls’ College, those having practical papers 

(Microbiology & Food & Nutrition), your practical are going to start from 01.02.2021 onwards, 

so the students who are willing to attend the practical classes by physically being present, 

should immediately submit the consent form within 25.01.2021 as per given format in the 

college website (www.smgc.co.in) . The college will not be held responsible in any ways for the 

willing physical presence of the students. 

The practical classes will be held by strictly following the COVID – 19 protocols. Masks and 

sanitizer is compulsory for each and every student, without which no one will be allowed to 

enter. 

 

By order 

Teacher – In – Charge  

 

http://www.smgc.co.in/

